
 

For more information please contact: 
 
Laura Coyle 
Family Learning Assistant 
office@st-machans.e-dunbarton.sch.uk 

0141 955 2267 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

Like the staff across the school, I am still available via 
email. If you have any worries or anything you need advice 
on drop the office an email and I will get back to you.  

 

 

 

I’m on TEAMS in every class on the Family Learning 
channel and will post fun activities for you to try at home,  
together as a family - please upload pictures of you trying 
them out as it’s great to see you all! 

 

As of Monday 11th May I’ll be doing a                           
‘Come Cook with Me’ video every Monday at 3pm.  

You’ll know what you will need as I will post the ingredients 
a week in advance so you can join in the fun!  

It won’t be anything too complicated...I promise! 
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